


Third, vehicles for 125 apartments would create a significant traffic problem along 
Fourteen Mile Road.  In addition to a high number of newly added vehicles in this area, 
they would be entering and exiting from one small area just to the east of Haverhill. As 
you are aware, traffic concerns were raised in a recent City of Novi survey. 

Fourth, an apartment complex would have many adverse environmental consequences.  
It would harm protected wetlands, old growth trees, the Seeley Drain, and wildlife in the 
area.  Again, in a recent City of Novi survey, City residents have expressed a concern 
about the loss of natural features. 

Fifth, an apartment complex would create adverse light and sound issues.  If trees are 
removed, there would be increased noise from M-5.  Also, the development would 
create light pollution along the East side of Haverhill. 

Sixth, the presence of an apartment complex would likely have an adverse impact on 
security in the area. 

Seventh, the proposed development may have an adverse impact on home values. 

We request that we be notified of any meetings that may impact zoning or construction 
of this potential development.  We can be reached at board@haverhillnovi.com. 

Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 

Haverhill HOA, Haverhill Committee, and various Haverhill residents  

cc:  
Master Plan Steering Committee  
City Council 
Barbara McBeth, bmcbeth@cityofnovi.org
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